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(Trenton) The NJAC Foundation is pleased to announce that for the first time, PKA 
Technologies has awarded a grant of $5,000.00 to the NJAC Foundation for scholarships 

to county vocational-technical school graduates who plan on studying at a county 
college or state college or university in the fall.  The Foundation will award (5) 
scholarships of $1000.00 to students from Essex County who are pursuing a degree in 
Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM).  

“The NJAC Foundation is grateful to PKA Technologies for its thoughtful 
and generous grant that will help hardworking county vocational 

technical school graduates pursue their educational dreams at home in 
the Garden State,” said NJAC Foundation President Arthur Sypek.      

The PKA Technologies STEM Scholarship underscores the company's ongoing 

commitment to advancing education, empowering individuals, and making a difference 

in the lives of New Jersey residents. With a deep commitment to fostering educational 
excellence and making a meaningful impact on local communities, PKA Technologies 
launched this scholarship initiative to empower and encourage talented students to 
pursue their academic and professional aspirations. Through initiatives like this 
scholarship program, PKA Technologies aims to inspire the next generation of STEM 

professionals and contribute to a brighter, more prosperous future for all students. 

"We are thrilled to recognize and support these outstanding students 
 who exhibit exceptional talent and dedication to STEM education," said 
 Felise Katz, CEO, at PKA Technologies. "By investing in the future of STEM 
leaders in Essex County, we are not only contributing to their individual 

success but also fostering innovation and driving positive change in our 

community and beyond." 

The NJAC Foundation is a 501 (C)(3) non-profit organization affiliated with the New 
Jersey Association of Counties (NJAC) and is committed to providing financial assistance 

to county vocational-technical school graduates who plan on continuing their education 

at a county or state college.  Please visit our website at www.njac.org or contact John 
Donnadio at 609-394-3467 for additional details.   

http://www.njac.org/



